
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The majority of earthworks for the Hipwell Road channel are now complete. 
 The remaining two components are the connection with Spur Creek and the 

works around the new Island Road bridge - Goulburn-Murray Water (G-MW) 
work crews will complete this work. 

 Upstream and downstream coffer dams have now been installed in the 
Gunbower Creek to provide a dry construction site. 

 Recent rainfall of approximately 100 mm created sloppy conditions on site, 
slowing work temporarily.  

 A bypass channel around the construction site has now been installed 
allowing any rainfall runoff entering Gunbower creek to pass the site and not 
impact upon construction. 

 G-MW work crews have excavated the creek bed and commenced installing 
the Hipwell Road weir foundations. 

 A traffic detour is in place to divert local traffic around the construction site. 
The detour will remain until at least November 2013. 
 

 
Photo 1: Scrapper working to excavate Hipwell Road Channel. 
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Photo 2: Hipwell Road Channel with rainfall runoff, June 2013. 
 

 
Photo 3: Coffer dam in Gunbower Creek  
 

 
Photo4: Coffer dam in Gunbower Creek 
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